
House Select Committee on 

 Strategic Transportation Planning and Long Term Funding Solutions 

 

January 25, 2016 

9:00 a.m.  

 

Mattamuskeet Outpost 

23145 Hwy 264 

Swan Quarter, NC 

 

 

Chair: Representative John Torbett 

 

1. Call to Order  

 

2. General Aviation Economics &  Unmanned Aerial System (UAS) Program 

 Bobby Walston, Director, Division of Aviation 

Department of Transportation  

 

3. NGAT Program Update and Aviation Outlook 

 Kyle Snyder, Director, NextGen Air Transportation (NGAT) Center 

North Carolina State University 

 

4. Ferry Division Overview 

 Sterling Baker, Division Maintenance Engineer, Division 1 

Department of Transportation 

 

5. Committee Discussion and Public Comment 

 

Public attendees seeking to address the Committee must register with the Committee Clerk 

(torbettla@ncleg.net) before the meeting convenes.  

 

Break/Lunch (1 hr.) 

 

Catered lunch is available for purchase through the Mattamuskeet Outpost. Interested parties 

must notify the Committee Clerk no later than 12:00 p.m. on January 21
st
. $7.50 is payable in 

cash on the day of the meeting.   

 

Site visits of the Swan Quarter Ferry Terminal and Hyde County Airport will begin promptly at 

12:15 p.m., with transit services between meeting locations provided by Hyde County. 

Accommodation of public attendees in Committee transportation vehicles is subject to 

availability and prior request. Please notify the Committee Clerk no later than 12:00 p.m. on 

January 21
st
 if transportation is desired.  

 

 

Next Meeting:  February 1, 9:00AM, Legislative Office Building, Rm. 544 
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